
 

 
 
 
 

COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) Response  
 

National Update – Tuesday, March 17 6:45 PM EST 
 
Sunrise continues to take the COVID-19 pandemic seriously, and the health and 
well-being of our residents and team members remain our absolute top priority. 
Sunrise leaders are closely monitoring the constant flow of updates from 
government and health authorities to continue supporting our communities. 
 
Today’s update is on dining changes. All residents who do not require assistance 
with dining will now have meals delivered to their suites to minimize their contact 
with others. For residents who may need support while dining, we have 
established protocols that align with our infection control plan for meals to occur in 
the dining room, with one resident per table, handwashing before and after dining, 
discontinuing the use of table linens, and ensuring proper sanitation of all dining 
room surfaces. We recognize this change may be disruptive, specifically for those 
with cognitive and memory challenges, and we are taking measures to help ensure 
a smooth transition for all residents during this time. 
 
 

 


